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March 6, 2018 

 

On behalf of Community Living Kincardine & District, I am writing to support 
Bruce Power’s license renewal application to the Canadian Nuclear Safety 
Commission.   As a local non-profit organization that has been providing services 
and supports to individuals with disabilities and their families since 1963, we 
acknowledge and celebrate Bruce Power’s commitment to improving the quality 
of life for all citizens in Kincardine and the surrounding communities.   
 
Bruce Power is a leader in social responsibility, reaching out to organization such 
as Community Living Kincardine & District to address local needs and priorities. 
Through the Community Investment and Sponsorship Program, Bruce Power has 
created numerous partnerships with organizations in our area and has become a 
positive and active corporate citizen with a proven track record of meaningful 
engagement and action.   
 
Bruce Power generously gives back to our community, contributing financially as 
well as with talent and human resources to non-profit organizations, cultural 
events and community initiatives.  Both the organization itself and its employees 
have invested strongly in our community, demonstrating their commitment to 
ensuring that our region continues to be vibrant and prosperous, with 
opportunities for all citizens, including those with disabilities.  
 
CLKD is pleased to offer our support to Bruce Power’s application for a 10-Year 
License Renewal and is confident in both Bruce Power’s commitment to safety 
and the CNSC’s robust review process.   CLKD commends Bruce Power on their 
efforts to ensure clean, safe and affordable energy, now and in the future.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Andy Swan, Executive Director 
Community Living Kincardine & District 
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